
 

 

 

TALGO, S.A. (“Talgo” or the “Company”) pursuant to article 227 of Law 6/2023, of March 17, on 

the Securities Market and Investment Services, and other concordant provisions, communicates 

the following 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

Renfe extends the maintenance contract for Talgo's high-speed trains until 2027 for a value 

amounting 181 million euros. 

On July 27, 2023, Renfe notified Talgo of the award of an extension to the current maintenance 

contract for the Talgo high-speed train fleets identified as S130 and S730 series, owned by Renfe 

and operated in Spain. 

The award considers the extension until the year 2027, for a value amounting 181 million euros. 

The contract is expected to be signed and formalized in the coming weeks. 

 
In Madrid, July 31st, 2023 
Talgo, S.A. 
 
 
 
Gonzalo Urquijo Fernández de Araoz 
Chief Executive Officer 


